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This is yet another short sighted bill put forward by the usual suspects looking to grab 

as many tax dollars as they can for their own partisan pet projects.  Oregon is one of 

he most beautiful states in America and tourism is one of the most resilient industries 

bringing revenue into this state and to Oregon businesses and employing 

Oregonians.  This industry needs revenue to support it to make sure it can grow and 

flourish.   

 

This short sighted bill stealing money meant for promotion of tourism, paired with a 

15 million tax increase will crush Oregon. I urge a NO vote from any legislator that 

might still be interested in doing what's best for Oregon and not their own personal 

agenda 

 

Jennifer Kamprath 


